
Find more information and other resources for using Floats and Anchors in 
classroom here: 
 

https://sites.google.com/a/umn.edu/integer-games/ 
 
 
Please contact us with questions, or if you use it in your class we would love 
to hear about your experience‼ 
 
Aran Glancy   aran@umn.edu 
 
Christy Pettis  cpettis@umn.edu 
 
 


